
THOMPSON Engineering Consultants, Inc. 
 

P.O. Box 65760 • Albuquerque, NM 87193 • (505) 271-2199 
 

May 21, 2025 
 

Mr. Jay Rodenbeck 
Planning Manager 
Development Review Services 
City of Albuquerque 
600 2nd Street NW 
Albuquerque, NM  87102 
 
Re: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF IIA FOR SOMBRA DEL OESTE, CPN 645678  
 
Dear Mr. Rodenbeck: 
 
On behalf of Homewise, we request an extension for the IIA, Procedure B for the Sombra del Oeste 
Subdivision (CPN 645678). We request an extension to May 26, 2026 (see attached Bond 
Continuation Certificate). Homewise, a non-profit organization, secured funding through the State 
Legislature to help construct the majority of offsite infrastructure. Bernalillo County has entered into 
an agreement with Homewise to construct the offsite infrastructure using the State funds. Attached 
are two amended Infrastructure Lists to split the infrastructure into offsite infrastructure (approved on 
February 1, 2024) and onsite infrastructure (approved on January 31, 2024). 
 
If you should have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David B. Thompson, P.E. 


